
September 25, 2023 

A few notes for Phoenix families: 

National Truth and Reconciliation Week at Phoenix (Sept. 25-Sept. 29) 

 As we focus on Truth and Reconciliation as a school and community, let this week be a time for 
listening, gathering questions, and identifying gaps in understanding.  

Orange Shirt Day will be Friday, September 29, 2023 at Phoenix.  We encourage our staff & 
students to wear orange in remembrance of residential school students. 

PHOENIX TERRY FOX FUN 

On Friday, Sept. 22, Phoenix staff and students joined together to participate in the Terry Fox 
Run on the school field. Thank you so much to all of our Phoenix School families for their 
incredibly generous donations to the Terry Fox Foundation this year!  We are so proud that we 
were able to collect $3565.00 so far this year, which has set a new Phoenix School record for 
our contributions! The Phoenix School link to donate to the Terry Fox 
Foundation will remain open for a while longer if families were hoping to donate 
but haven’t had the chance to yet.   

Phoenix Parent Council 

The annual AGM for the establishment of a Parent Organization at Phoenix school will be held 
on Sept. 27, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the school gym following our Welcome Back BBQ.  Thank you 
to all Phoenix families that are able to attend.  

To make sure that activities such as hot lunch can continue, volunteers are always needed and 
appreciated.  


